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    Outdoor Classroom Completed 
      Our Sunshade Outside 
classroom is completed. The 
classroom will be used by the 

teachers and students for       
activities and lunch. The PTO 

and Feinstein Community Fund 
raised $32,000 to complete this 
project over the last three years. 

A special “Thanks” goes out to 
our community partners that 
donated the following: Feinstein 

Community Fund - $3500, Phil’s 
Propane - $2000, George’s Gas 

and Service - $1500, Family Ties 
Restaurant—$1000, Richard W. 
Smith -$1000 and Bay Coast 

Bank -$500. The remaining 
money was raised by other PTO 
fundraisers. 

Field Day /  
Color-A- Thon 
Volunteers are 

Needed    
June 14th  

Rain date June 15th 
Our end of year      

celebration is fast   

approaching and we are asking for  

volunteers to come help out with the 

fun.  We need volunteers to serve lunch 

and assist in the activities.  If you are 

interested in helping out, please      

contact  the PTO            
School Lunch will  be served on 
the 14th. School Lunch is a hot 
dog or hamburger and students 
will eat with their teachers    
outside. This will take place 
rain or shine. 

June 16th is the Last day of School 
Please note the 16th  will be a half day of school, with 
dismissal at 12:00   Report Cards will be distributed 

Enrollment For Next Year 
It has been a pleasure working with all of our students this 
year. We will miss our 4th graders who will be moving on to 
the Middle School. We are now in the process of trying to 
project the enrollment for the rest of our students for next 
year. With this in mind, we are asking that parents notify the 
school if your child will not be attending Ranger School next 
year. This can be done by coming into the office and signing 
the proper paperwork to insure that records are dispersed in 
a timely fashion.  

Grade 4 Farewell Ceremony 
The fourth grade farewell ceremony will be held 
on Friday, June 16th at 9:15.  Parents, family 
members and friends are most welcome to     
attend. 



Hello from The Ranger PTO! 
 
Summer may be on the horizon, but there’s still lots of fun to come in June as 

we sail through the final weeks of the school year. We’ve had so many wonder-
ful events, fundraisers and celebrations this year at Ranger School but nothing 
compares to everyone’s favorite day, Field Day and Color-Run! This fun-filled 

extravaganza is scheduled for Wednesday, June 14th with a rain date of 
Thursday, June 15th . This will also be the perfect opportunity for volunteers 

and spectators to see our newly completed Sunshade in the back courtyard. 
Stay tuned for more information about Field Day and Color-Run in the weeks 
to come! We’re looking forward to ending the year with a Color BLAST and 

wish you all a wonderful summer!! A few kind reminders…. 
 
Thursday, 6/1-PTO Meeting @ 6:30pm at The Tiverton Library 

Wednesday, 6/14-Field Day and Color Run *Rain date 6/15 
Friday, 6/16- 4th Grade Farewell, Tiger Pride Day and the Last Day of School. 

 

    Scrolls to 1,000 Club Expands 
Congratulations to– Nicolo  Ladusau, Emma Oser, Eleanor Arruda  
And Perri  Sylvia  



2023—2024 Class Lists and Parent Requests 
We are currently in the process of compiling preliminary class lists 
for the 2023-2024 school year. This is a challenging task in order to 
meet suggested guidelines pertaining to inclusive classrooms and 
maintain balanced classes. As stated previously, please be aware 
that requests for particular teachers can not always be met and 
are not guaranteed. Note: Class lists will be available and    post-
ed at the school the week of August 21st . This enables us to make  
adjustments as students often enter or depart during the  summer. 

      Library Books Should be Returned 
As of June 8th, the library will  be closed in regards to students 
borrowing books. Parents are asked to please be sure that all library 
books that have been taken out are returned by Friday, June 9th . 
Cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated as Mr. Zanghi will 
be conducting an inventory prior to the close of school. 

Lost and Found  
There are still numerous items 
in our Lost and Found Bins that 
are located in the main foyer. 
Parents are asked to please visit 
the bins when you are in the 
building. All items that are left 
at the end of the year will be 
donated to good will. 

 Military Families - active, 
reserve, national guard, may want 
to call Mrs. Tobin for resources 
for your children - camp, red sox 
tickets, etc...lots of things out 
there. Just call Mrs. Tobin at 
Ranger School at 624-8467. 

Parents if your child is going to be a walker for the 2023-2024 school year, 
please notify the school in writing before August 1, 2023.  

June Calendar of Events    
  
 

1
st
  ETM Meeting @ 1:00 

PTO Meeting @ 6:30  
 4

th
 Grade Visit to TMS @ 9:15 

2
nd

   Class List Due for 2023– 24 
5

th
  School Improvement Plan Meeting for 2023 – 24 @ 3:45 - Library 

6
th
  4

th
 Grade Parent Visit to TMS @ 6:00 

7
th
  Data Day 

Music Assembly @ 10:00 
4

th
 Grade Arts Night at Ranger @ 6:30 

Faculty Meeting @ 3:45  
8

th
  Hearing Screening 

THS Graduation Walk @ 12:00 
 Teddy Bear picnic – K @ 2:15 

Strings Concert at THS @ 7:00 
9

th
  State House Field Trip – Grade 4 

THS Graduation  
 Budget request due to Mrs. Donovan  
12

th
  Aspen Grade Book Closes at Midnight 

13
th
  Teacher Advisory Council @ 2:45 

 School Committee Meeting @ 7:00 
14

th
  Field Day- 9:15 to 11:00 

Color Run Fundraiser – 1:45 to 2:45 
  Print Report Cards 
15

th
  Field day Rain Date   

16
th
  Grade 4 Farewell at 9:15 

 Last Day of School – Dismissal @ 12:00 
 LETRS Celebration @ 12:15 - Library 
  Send Report Cards home 



Kindergarten 
Jennalynn Ramos, Owen Vierra,  
Daniel Arruda, Raquel Souza 

Our characteristic for Star Student of 
the Month for both April and May 
combined will be compassion. 
  
Compassion :The feeling we have 
when we see others stressed or hurt 
or lonely or struggling and we want 
to help them. 

Grade 1 & 2 
Back Row - Wesley Loper, Gradin 
McNamee, Jet Correia, Landon 
Kane, Jonah Rosebrock, Blake Hen-
rique, Samantha Brown, Isabelle 
Cardona,  
Jax Carvalho 
Front Row - Anayiah Javier, Emma 
Oser, Wyatt Ferry,  
Van DeSouza (not pictured) 

Student of the Month  



Grade 3 & 4  
Back Row - Emerson Mayville, Ayla Wilding, Noah Haskins,  
Cruz Renchen, Adrianna Ladusau, Nina Palumbo 
Front Row - Noah Blanchette, Molly Oser, Dayja Petronelli,  
Wyatt Anselmo 

Student of the Month  


